
United Church Women (UCW) Report 2018 
  

The UCW has had a very successful year.  We have 28 active members who meet 

monthly and did three major fundraisers:  The Salad Smorg was held in June, the 

Garage Sale held in April, and the Bake Sale in December.  Other activities we did 

include; “Souper” Friday lunches; We organized teams to provide lunches after 

funeral services; collected warm clothing for homeless people recovering after 

being hospitalized in Regina; knit prayer shawls for church members who are in 

nursing homes and for those recovering from illness; laid a wreath at the cenotaph 

for Remembrance Day; supported the Stephen Lewis foundation with a financial 

donation. 

 

Vi Knoblauch attended a meeting (on our behalf) sponsored by Public Health, 

regarding food safety.  

 

In November we held our election of officers for 2019:    

President     Laura Chapman 

Vice President Lorraine Pretty 

Secretary     Jeanette Hamm 

Treasurer     Norma Kapusianyk 

 

       

Respectfully submitted 

Myrt Thorson 

Grace United Church UCW      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


